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of regional Australia — are at breaking point. They are battling under archaic regulations that restrict ownership and 
are well past their use-by date. 

If our industry is to make it through this crisis, these regulations must be overhauled. 

We are proud of the many trusted local media voices that connect communities and inform them of local events and 
issues, but newspapers and local TV newsrooms are slowly fading and switching off across the country. Our society, 
and our democracy, is the poorer for it. 

We believe regional Australians deserve better, but unless the federal government acts quickly, a sustainable 
independent local media presence looks increasingly unlikely. 

Your point of view is important, so please join us in our fight for change. 

Use your voice to help us save our local services in news and community information. We will carry the voice of 
regional Australia with us as we argue for a viable, long-term and independent local media for all regional Australians. 

> Section 3.4 (Impartiality) of the Code requires that in broadcasting a news Program, a Licensee must: present 
news fairly and impartially; and clearly distinguish the reporting of factual material from commentary and 
analysis. The Code does not require a Licensee to allocate equal time to different points of view, or to include 
every aspect of a person’s viewpoint, nor does it preclude a critical examination of or comment on a 
controversial issue as part of a fair report on a matter of public interest. 

 










